
We have realized through this season that it is vitally
important to gather with our faith community for comfort,
support, and encouragement. We also know that there are
real risks in gathering. We sense that we are entering into
a season where the risks are even higher than before. 
With these things in mind, we want to be wise in how we
move forward in our gatherings. Listed below are some
things that we would like to implement so that everyone
will feel safe and protected during our times of worship.
You will also see some schedule changes through the
month of December.

We encourage masks to be worn during our services to be 

We ask that you spread out during the services by  follow ing the designated signs 

We ask that if  you know  you have been exposed or have shown any  symptoms of sickness

that you remain at home and worship w ith us via the website or facebook .  

We w ill  not have our scheduled Sunday  School .  if  your class would l ike to get together ,  

Our Wednesday  N ight Kid and Youth Programs w ill  not meet through the month of December .

We w ill  continue to have our 2  Sunday  morning worship services at 8:30  am and 11:00  am

w ith nursery  available for both .

We w ill  have a special Christmas worship celebration on December 20th during 

Sunday  n ight prayer meeting w ill  continue in  the sanctuary  at 6:00  pm .

        In  compliance w ith the State 's mask mandate .

        on the pews .

    Schedule For December

        we w ill  leave that up to each class .

        both services .

Important


